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Parish Council Minutes 

Duckro, Jan <jand@npcprinting.com> Mon, Feb 17, 2014 at 8:42 AM
 
To: Anthony Coppola <hisheart1113@gmail.com>, Gregory Cardone <cardig48@yahoo.com>, "Duckro, Jan"
 
<jand@npcprinting.com>, eewn5 <eewn5@tampabay.rr.com>, Mary Ledford <cledford1@tampabay.rr.com>,
 
"kniwsngear@tampabay.rr.com" <kniwsngear@tampabay.rr.com>, Melody Lee <mlee127984@gmail.com>, Leona
 
Peszka <mickeyslee@aol.com>, Liz Rosenberger <pinellasrose@tampabay.rr.com>, Karia Trumbull
 
<kariasacredheart@gmail.com>, Rachelle Webb <brooklyncwebb@msn.com>, Boyd Bamcord
 
<ne14463@msn.com>, "schurc11@tampabay.rr.com" <schurc11@tampabay.rr.com>,
 
"mscawlli5737@tampabay.rr.com" <mscawIli5737@tampabay.rr.com>, "Rev. Scottston Brentwood O. de M."
 
<sfurentwood@gmail.com>
 
Cc: Sacred Heart <oflicesacredheartpinellaspark@gmail.com>
 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

FEBRUARY 3,2014 

Present: Father Anthony, Guy Lemakos, Mary &Clarence Ledford, Mitzi
 
Federico, Rachelle Webb, Greg Cardone, Libby Even, Liz Rosenberger,
 
Boyd Barncourt, Jan Duckro
 

Absent: Leona Peszka, Melody Lee 

LEADER'S WORKSHOP 

Saturday, February 22nd, gam - Noon 

Set up will be at 4 pm on Friday the 21 st.
 
Due to the Health Fair in the Parish Center on Sunday, we will hold the
 



workshop in the church. 

Agenda 

9-9:15 Coffee in the narthex 

9:15-9:30 Welcome and Prayer Father Anthony 

9:30-10:30 Guest Speaker Dale Brown 

Break 

10:45-11 :00 Parish information Tony Mazzella & Jan 
Duckro 

11-11 :30 Small group discussion of questionnaire 

"Our strength, our weakness, 2014 focus as a parish 

11 :30-Noon Spiritual leader Father Anthony & Father 
Scott 

Clean Up and set up of banners in the church. 

Mike Scavelli will have the poles and bases ready for us after the workshop. 
Banners will be out and ready to hang. 

Banners will be on display the entire week end of February 22nd and 23rd . 

They will be taken to the parish center during that week (2/24-2/28) for the set 
up of the Ministry Fair on Friday 2/28 and Saturday 3/1. 

MINISTRY FAIR 

Sunday, March 2,2014 After ALL Masses 



Parish Center will be set up starting on Friday ewning around 6 pm and finish on Saturday morning at 10am. 

Tables will not be mowd around as much as two years ago. We will work within the table arrangement presently 

in place. 

EACH ministry will be responsible for setting up their table with information as 
we did two years ago. Jan will present this at the workshop. 

Hospitality will be providing coffee, juice, etc. for the fair. 

51AllONS OF IHE CROSS 

Parish Council will be narrating the Stations on Friday, March 15th. It is a 
wonderful spiritual experience for the council. Let's go to the fish fry then to 
church for the stations. 

GENERAL DISCUSSION ISSUES 

Altar Servers - Father would like to see a young married couple take owr the training and scheduling of the 
altar serwrs. We are lacking in consistency of the serwrs - some too young, too fidgety, etc on the altar. They 
are a distraction to the congregation. Da\1d Ciofani is currently training and Cathy Burger is doing the schedule. 

Website - Father and Karla are working on a new updated site. 

Music - we discussed the new music for the Gloria, the tempo at the 4pm Mass. Men's Schola group and 
their place in our music ministry, and our fawrite topic - the TV screens for church. 

Ushers - All agree they are more \1sible and identifiable during Mass. Council like the gold color! 



Names for Bulletin -list of names we suggested for special "thanks" in the bulletins. 

Alice Everitt Mary Ann Hill Geri Piver
 

Arlene Richmond Willie Sanchez Kathy Martini 

Jim Stelbasky Sharon Stelbasky Kathi Granucci 

Pam Horgen Brant Horgen Barbara Pellgrino 

Mike Trumbull Nancy Long Roxy Craig 

Nancy Long Ste\e Douglas 

Movies -Guy has a friend connected to the theaters at Parkside and may be able to arrange private showings 

for the new Christian mO'v1es to released soon - Noah's Ark and Son of God. This would be a great family njght 
out. 

Mitzi mentioned putting together a parish cookbook for a 
fundraiser Something to think about. 

Next Council meeting - March 3rd . Most likely in the Retreat House. 


